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The Fayetteville Symphony Orchestra will be performing  Tchaikovsky’s Symphony No. 4 in two locations in 
October: one on October 25th in Seabrook Auditorium at Fayetteville State University, and a 
second on October 26th in R.E. Lee Auditorium at Pinecrest High School in Southern Pines, NC.  The 
program for these concerts will be an exciting one.  Not only will it feature the well-known, and 
emotional Symphony No. 4 by Tchaikovsky, it will also feature the symphony performing Tchaikovksy’s 
Polonaise from Eugene Onegin (one of Tchaikovsky’s better known operas), Dvorak’s Slavonic Dances No.5-8, 
and the world premiere of Maestro Fakhouri’s newest composition called PUNCH IT!.  This concert series will 
be the second of the seaon for the Fayetteville Symphony Orchestra as they celebrate the 10-year anniversary of 
Maestro Fakhouri’s appointment with the symphony.

A pre-concert talk will also take place before each concert with the professional musicians of the Fayetteville 
Symphony.  Principal Flutist, Sarah Busman, Principal French Horn, Steve Skillman, and Principal Violist, Katie 
Wyatt, will lead the discussion about the pieces to be performed both evenings and what they find interesting from 
a musicians’ perscpective.  

Tickets are available online at www.fayettevillesymphony.org, by phone at (910)433-4690, at the Arts Council 
of Moore County, or at the door.  

This project is supported by the Arts Council of Fayettteville/Cumberland County with funds from the City of Fayetteville, the County 
of Cumberland, and private contributors.
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SATURDAY, OCTOBER 25th | 7:30pm
Seabrook Auditorium, Fayetteville State University

TCHAIKOVSKY SYMPHONY NO. 4

THE FAYETTEVILLE SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA PERFORMS IN 
FAYETTEVILLE AND SOUTHERN PINES OCTOBER 25th AND OCTOBER 26th

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 26th | 4:00pm
R.E. Lee Auditorium, Pinecrest High School


